
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear  

 

Re: Compulsory Purchase of Land and New Rights in Tunbridge Wells 

 

As you may be aware, the Council made the decision to make the Compulsory 
Purchase Order (CPO) on 19 July 2018 for the compulsory purchase of land 
and new rights over certain land in Tunbridge Wells to develop Calverley 
Square. 
 
We are now enclosing a formal letter giving details of the land and any new 
rights that will be affected by this CPO and how to make any formal objections 
in writing by 17th September 2018. 
 
If you would like to raise any queries on this process or how it affects you 
please contact either of the following: 
 
Mark Davey of GVA by telephone on 020 7911 2812 or by email at  
Mark.davey@gva.co.uk; or  
 
Alison Squires by telephone on 020 7911 2848 or by email at 
Alison.squires@gva.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Diane Brady 
Property, Development & Estates Lead 
Tunbridge Wells Borough Council 

Address 1 

Address 2 

Town 

County 

Postcode 

 
 
Date 

mailto:Mark.davey@gva.co.uk
mailto:Alison.squires@gva.co.uk

